
       

AGENDA REQUEST & STAFF REPORT 

 

MEETING DATE:   May 29, 2024 

SUBJECT: Presentation: 2024 Point-In-Time count data for Central Oregon 

 

 

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 

None—presentation only. 

 

BACKGROUND AND POLICY IMPLICATIONS: 

The 2024 point-in-time count data for Central Oregon has been released by 

NeighborImpact in partnership with the Homeless Leadership Coalition. The point-in-time 

count is a single night census of homeless people, including sheltered and unsheltered 

populations. This year’s point-in-time count was conducted on January 23, 2024. 

 

Point-in-time counts are conducted annually and serve to quantify the number of homeless 

persons in a community as well as track changes in the homeless population over time. 

 

BUDGET IMPACTS:  

n/a 

 

ATTENDANCE:  

Chris Ogren, Houseless Response Analyst, Coordinated Houseless Response Office 

Ben Scott, NeighborImpact 

Eliza Wilson, Runaway and Homeless Youth Director, J Bar J Youth Services 

 

 


